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Eggciting Time 
It’s been an exciting time for children in the nursery as 15 out of the 16 chicken eggs they have been   

looking after have hatched. Each morning the nursery children have rushed into the nursery to see how 

many more have hatched. Now the children are keeping a close eye on how quickly they are growing.  

Caring for the chicks has been a great opportunity for the children to learn lots of different things in a very 

exciting way. 

Eid Mubarak 
I am aware that Eid will fall this week. On behalf of the staff, I would like to wish all families who are      

celebrating Eid Mubarak. If Eid falls on Friday, Muslim pupils can have that day off school. If Eid falls on 

Saturday, pupils need to come to school as usual on Thursday and Friday. 

Change of contact details 
If you have changed your mobile telephone number please let the office know immediately. If there is an 

emergency, we may need to get in touch with you urgently.  



Improving our premises 

We have just been awarded a large sum of money by the government to replace the old windows and 

doors in school. The work will take a year to complete but will really improve how our school looks. Very 

shortly, contractors will demolish the old hut classrooms to create a space for us to build three new    

classrooms over the summer holiday. They will be in the style of log cabins and are large classrooms for 

our pupils to learn in. Below is a picture of the new buildings.  

Supervision  

I am asking all parents not to allow children to play on the climbing frames and other outdoor equipment 

before and after school. At these times, the children are your responsibility so please keep them with you.  

Crossing Patrol 
We have a very good lollipop lady who ensures that families safely cross Upper Sutton Street before and 

after school. She has asked that parents cross with her because it is safer than families crossing Upper 

Sutton Street in lots of different places. Please also do not park on the yellow zig-zag lines because this is 

dangerous.  

PE Kits 
Children should bring their PE kits to school on days when children are doing PE. They should also wear 

their PE shoes.  

Inhalers 
If your child uses an inhaler, please make sure that the school has an up to date inhaler for them to use 

when needed.  


